
COACHELLA VALLEY MOUNTAINS 
CONSERVANCY 

 
Governing Board Meeting – scheduled for September 9, 2024, has been 
CANCELLED. 

 

Good Afternoon, 
 
We would like to take this time to notify you that the Coachella Valley Mountains 
Conservancy Board Meeting scheduled for September 9, 2024, has been 
cancelled due to a lack of agenda items. Our next board meeting is scheduled for 
November 18, 2024. If you have not completed your Ethics training please do so, 
it is due by year end. (https://ethics.doj.ca.gov/user/login)  

             
       
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fethics.doj.ca.gov%2Fuser%2Flogin&data=05%7C02%7Caelms%40cvmc.ca.gov%7C2818d9349b234e305fa508dcb270f2b6%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C0%7C638581445384644319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Dfz86PZrOaXH7MWK6bcEF9kssikoHw%2B1Lid3sUI9MXc%3D&reserved=0

